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4199 (2016). Hon Annette King to the Minister of Health (06 Apr 2016): Further to the 
response to written question 8788 (2015) has his office received any written reports, 
briefings, advice, aides memoires, or emails mentioning any revised savings from any of New 
Zealand Health Partnerships five business cases for district health boards since October 
2015, broken down by date and title or subject?  
 
Hon Dr Jonathan Coleman (Minister of Health) replied: The information requested is 
provided in the attachment (below).

 


